
Dunwich Dutton Parent Council Letter of Concern      June 5, 2024 

 

Over the past year our school has worked diligently with parents, families, and the community to 
create a safe and consistent experience for all our students primarily our junior individuals who 
walk uptown for lunch. 

With the new construction site underway and final plans for a McDonalds to be open during the 
2024/2025 school year we are eager to plan for another safe and successful start in September.  

We would like to voice our concern of the need for a sidewalk with hopes that completion could be 
planned for September 2024. This would not only support foot traffic for local community 
members, but families with small children, individuals on scooters and wheelchairs but also the 
students at Dutton Dunwich School.  With new development opportunities coming this location 
over the course of the next couple years, lets plan now to proactively prioritize safety for our 
community and be prepared with a safe accessible route to enjoy the newly completed McDonalds 
to its full capabilities.  

We appreciate your consideration and look forward to hearing back from you soon… as we know 
you’re as invested in the success of Dutton Dunwich and the safety of our community. 

Thank you,                                                                                                                                                                                              
On Behalf of the Dunwich Dutton School Parent Council                                                                                                   
& The Home and School Association 

 

 

Melanie McLeod                                                                                                                                                                                
Parent Council President 

 


